
PUBLIC NOTICE
VILLAGE OF SLEEPY HOLLOW

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Zoning Board of Appeals of the Village of Sleepy
Hollow will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, February 15, 2017, at 8:00 p.m. in the
Municipal Building, 28 Beekman Avenue, Sleepy Hollow, New York to hear and
consider the application by The Salvation Army of Greater New York, to extend the
variances originally granted January 16, 2013, extended January 15, 2014, January 21,
2015, and January 20, 2016.

The property involved in the application is located at 86-96 Valley Street, Sleepy Hollow,
N.Y., and 115 Wildey Street, Tarrytown, N.Y., is situated in a C-2 zoning district, and is
shown on Town tax assessment maps as Section 115.15, Block 3, Lots 40, 41, 42, 43 &
44.  All people are invited to attend the hearing and will be heard.

A copy of the application and proposal is available for review at the Department of
Architecture, Land Use Development, Buildings and Building Compliance during normal
business hours. All people are entitled to attend and be heard at this Public Hearing.

By Order of the Zoning Board of Appeals
Village of Sleepy Hollow


